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Article of the month 

Article 12: The right to give your opinion, and for 

adults to listen and take you seriously. 

 

 

Congratulations to all the boys and girls who made 

their First Holy Communion earlier this month. We 

hope you had a lovely day with your families! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our KS2 children were treated to a performance 
from M&M theatre, followed by a behind the 
scenes workshop for our P7’s to help them  
prepare for their own school show- Oliver. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day  
 

P1-4: Thursday 13th  

Primary 1  9:15-10:15 

Primary 2  10:30-11:30 

Primary 3  12:45-13:45 

Primary 4  13:45-14:45 

 

P5-7: Wednesday 5th  

Primary 5  9:30-10:30 

Primary 6 10:45-11:45 

Primary 7  13:30-14:30 

 

Summer Fun Night 
Friday 7th  

                      5:30-7:30pm 
Holy Rosary is such a diverse community and we know 
that our parents have many skills and talents. Would any 
of you be willing to share these at this event? 
So, any singers, dancers, musicians, artists or anyone 
who would like to share their culture with the rest of the 
school community please get in touch – we’d love to hear 
from you! 

 



 
 

 

Mr Loughran and Miss Woods P5 children were 

invited to Stormont on Friday 17th May to welcome 

and celebrate ‘Little Amal’s’ visit to Belfast. You 

may have seen Little Amal on the television or on 

social media during her visit. Our boys and girls 

loved spending the morning at Stormont, getting to 

meet Amal in person and enjoy all the cultural 

activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, each year group will choose                                     

one of 17 Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) to 

explore every half term according to their topic. 

Our SDGs for this half-term are: 

Primary 1   

               SDG 2: Zero Hunger 

Primary 2 

               SDG 7: Affordable and Clean Energy 

Primary 3 

               SDG 14: Life Under Water 

Primary 4  

               SDG 2: Zero Hunger 

Primary 5 

              SDG 9: Industry, Innovation & Infrastructure 

Primary 6       

               SDG 6: Gender Equality  

Primary 7   

               Sustainable Cities and Communities 

 

School will be closed:  

Monday 27th May- Friday 31st May  

                    (Inclusive) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    
Well done to all the P7 children and to their 

teachers for putting on such a fantastic show! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


